
Memorandum: VP/ASC/EV/030                                                             Date: 09-07-2024 

Notice 

Dear Respected Parents,  

Assalamu Alaikum Wa Rohmatullah. We are happy to announce that, our 

school is going to arrange a Summer Fruits Festival-2024 on 11th July 

Thursday. Regular classes will be postponed on that day. Students are 

requested to bring two types of summer fruits.  

Please follow the time schedule below: 

Time for general students:   

Class Arrival Departure 

Play to Eight 09:30 am 12:00 pm 

 

Time for Hifz students:   

Class Arrival Departure 

Class Play  to four   9:30 am 01:00 pm 

Class five to Eight    9:30 am 02:30 pm 

Stay safe. 

 

Regards   

 

  
Most. Saida Akter 

Principal (Acting) 

Ambassador School and College 
 


